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On May 4, Ambassador UENO visited Oddar Meanchey Province and attended the 32nd 

anniversary memorial service for late Police Inspector TAKATA Haruyuki, who lost his life 

on the same day in 1993. The memorial service was held at the site where Inspector 

TAKATA was killed in the line of duty while serving as a civilian police officer for the United 

Nations Transitional Authority in Cambodia (UNTAC) in Banteay Ampil District. In addition 

to Inspector TAKATA's mother and his sister and her husband, former colleagues from the 

civilian police team also attended the service. After the memorial service in front of the 

cenotaph, the participants visited “Takata Haruyuki Elementary School” across the street 

and interacted with the teachers and students.  

 

 
 



 
 

 


